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The Walk for Life 2017

Dear Annette

I'would like to take this opportunity to thank you for participating in the 2017 Walk for Life in
support of Kidney Wales with Tredegar Town Council raising a fantastic total of £999.00. Your
fundraising efforts will help us continue our work supporting families and changing lives of those
living with Kidney Disease across Wales.

2017 marks Kidney Wales’ 50" year as a charity. Over the last 50 years, we have worked towards
helping kidney patients throughout Wales by funding research, providing equipment for dialysis
units, setting up support groups and more. As recent as December 2015, we saw the new law on
organ donation come into effect a“ter an 8-year long campaign led by us, which has already seen an
increase in organ donativa. ifeit ot Kidney YWales, we're looking ahead to the next 50 years and how
we can be there to support those affected by kidney disease,

As a charity kidney patients are at the heart of everything we do, this has highly influenced our
ambition to open a Wellness Centre for families living with kidney disease. The initial planning for
this project is well underway, and we are very excited for the continuation of this project and the
positive impact it will have on the lives of patients and their families.

Once again thank you for dedication and support in fundraising on our behalf. To find out more
about our up and coming events, or for further information about Kidney Wales and the work that
we do visit www.kidneywales.cymru or email us on team@kidneywales.cymru.
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Danielle Jones
Head of Fundraising and Events
Kidney Wales




